
Here will be found an “Interview" from Mr. Hendi Boukassa to the 
Toronto star representative, Mr. Arthur Hawkes, with a short letter of 
general approval from Mr. Bourassa; also Capt. Talbot Papineau’* "Open 
Letter" to Mr. Bourassa, and the latter’s replu, with a note of explanation 
from Mr. Andrew McMaster, K.C.

They may prove of interest to those who wish to learn more of the 
Nationalist views on the War and the problems of Imperial Partnership.


